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Statement by the Czech Republic
Mr. President,
The Czech Republic aligns itself with the intervention made by the EU. 

We would like to thank the High Commissioner and the Secretary-General for their substantial updates on the human rights situation in Ukraine.  
We reiterate our unwavering support to the sovereignty and territorial integrity of Ukraine within its internationally recognised borders and we call on Russia to stop immediately and unconditionally its unprovoked military aggression against Ukraine. The war crimes, crimes against humanity and blatant violations of international human rights law and international humanitarian law on Ukrainian territory must be punished. 

We are shocked by the continuous military attacks against civilians and civilian targets in Ukraine as well as documented cases of torture, arbitrary executions, abductions and detention of civilians, harsh sexual violence and forced deportation of Ukrainian citizens, including minors, to Russia. We condemn in the strongest possible terms all those crimes and support all measures to ensure accountability. 
We are alarmed by the further worsening of the human rights situation in occupied Crimea. We deplore in the strongest terms the detention of Crimean Tatars, including Nariman Dzelial, and a journalist Iryna Danilovich, abducted by Russian Special Forces on April 29. We repeatedly call on Russia to immediately release all Ukrainian political prisoners, including Crimean Tatars.
Madame High Commissioner, how could the international community help with the return of Ukrainian civilians abducted by Russia?
I thank you. 

